
22nd November 2024 

Nursery News    
  

Our topic is  

This week in Nursery  
This week we have been measuring objects using measuring worms. We have been investigating 
what happens to ice when it melts. The ice was very cold! We enjoyed baking delicious cakes. 

 
 
 

Winter Celebrations 



Next week in Nursery  

Literacy  
 
We will read the book ‘The Snowy Day.’ 
 
 
 

Maths 
We will be making sets of objects and saying if 
2 sets are the same or different.  
 
 
 
 
 
 

 Messages 

 
We give out reading books each day to the              
children.  
 
Please remember to return your child’s                
reading book each day so they can choose a 
new book.  
 
 

Understanding of the World 
 

We will be talking about what we would wear 
on a cold, windy day. 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 Songs, Rhymes and Poems 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 

Expressive Arts and Design 
We will be making Christmas decorations. 

 
 
 
 


